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January 31, 2012 

Ms, Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

TaIlahassee, FL 32399-0850 


RE: Docket No. 110316-EM 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Pursuant to Rule 25-6.0l85, Florida Administrative Code, JEA has reviewed its Electric 
Utility Procedures for Long-Term Energy Emergencies, filed with the Commission in 
2008. JEA has determined that no changes are necessary to that plan and that the existing 
plan continues to be completely adequate. 

Should you have any questions about the plan or about this submission, please contact me 
at (904)885-1450. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~t.:~ 
JEA 

cc. 	 Shevie Brown, Regulatory Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
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